
WOOSTER DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS  
 
 
 
April 9- April 10 
Attention all  
 
Today at lunch we will be signing up anyone that's interested in donating blood for our Last blood drive 
of the school, if you’re 16 years old or older and are interested in donating, stop by the front of the 
foyer to get a permission slip form and signed up to donate! 
 
April 9- April 12 
 
Attention seniors: 
The senior panoramic picture will be taken on Thursday, April 12, at 11:00 a.m. on the visiting bleachers 
on the football field. Seniors will have an opportunity to purchase this picture, but it is not a 
requirement to be in the picture. We would like a full turnout of the Class of 2018. The photo is being 
taken in April so the seniors who will be testing throughout May will be able to be in the picture.  
 
 
 
March 16- 16-April 13 
 
Indoor soccer games will be held the week of April 9th  and April 16thin the big and small gyms. Everyone 
is welcome to attend and cheer on their friends. Please remember no food or drink is permitted inside 
the gyms and always use appropriate language when cheering. Soccer players: Bring your ID’s to the 
games.  
 
Please run this announcement April 9th through 13th 
 
Attention all 10th grade students: our MYP Personal Project Showcase will be next Tuesday, April 17th, 
during 2nd, 3rd, and 4th periods. Please remember to finish your Showcase Displays this week. If you need 
to check out a laptop, please see Ms. Brown in the Career Center. You MUST reserve a laptop between 
April 9th and April 13th.  
 
 
Please run this announcement on April 16th 
 
Attention all 10th grade students: our MYP Personal Project Showcase is tomorrow, April 17th, during 2nd, 
3rd, and 4th periods. Please remember to finish your Showcase Displays and bring all your showcase 
materials tomorrow. Check-in and set-up will be during 1st period, so arrive promptly.  
 
Please run this announcement on April 17th 
 
Attention all 9th grade students: Our MYP Personal Project Showcase is today. During 2nd and 3rd periods, 
select 9th grade classes will have a chance to attend the showcase to see the exciting projects students 



have created this year. This is the perfect opportunity to start thinking about your projects for next year, 
so come celebrate with us!  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 


